
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: September 20, 2022  
Re: 2022 Florida College System Affordability Report  
 
 
Affordability remains a top priority for all 28 Florida College System (FCS) institutions. The Division of Florida 
Colleges requests data and information related to college affordability initiatives and textbook and instructional 
material affordability pursuant to sections (ss.) 1004.084 and 1004.085, Florida Statutes (F.S.).  
 
By September 30, 2022, each college must submit institutional responses for the 2022 FCS Affordability Report 
via https://www.research.net/r/2022FCSAffordability, the product of which is attached for your review. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the 2022 Florida College System Affordability Report as presented. 


